
 

 

 
 
January 20th 2014 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

 
Pearson Dogwood Lands Report Rushed To Judgment 

Vancouver, B.C. – The Coalition of Vancouver Neighbourhoods expresses its serious concern that once again 

the City of Vancouver is short-changing the public by publishing a detailed 118-page policy document a mere 

six days before an important Council decision. 

The future of the 25-acre Pearson Dogwood Lands, bounded by Cambie, 57th, Heather and 59th, will be 

debated by City Council on Wednesday January 22nd.  This is a major development, with plans calling for more 

than three million square feet of gross floor space, including towers ranging in height up to 28-storeys (265 ft/ 

81m).  The cost of the development is likely to exceed $450 million.   

An important development, yes; but the public have been given just six days to study the report by Assistant 

Planning Director Matt Shillito called the “Pearson Dogwood Policy Statement” which will “guide the future 

rezoning and development.” 

The release of this report with so little time for the public to study it and its implications is in line with a series of 

such delayed publications. A few examples of many:  

 the zoning changes to the West End Community Plan have been issued just ten days before the 

relevant hearing;  

 the Mount Pleasant Community Plan Implementation Report was published with just 6 days notice;  

 the public was given only a week to study the Jackson Report on four Community Plans last 

September;  

 the massive Transportation 2040 policy was approved just three working days after being published. 

In none of these cases was timing of such importance that the hearings could not have waited until after a 

reasonable period of study was allowed. The short notice given to the public to respond to such important 

reports makes a mockery of genuine consultation and citizen engagement.   

The Coalition of Vancouver Neighbourhoods proposes to work with the City to co-create a framework for a 

meaningful consultation process, including minimum publication times, engagement, and reasonable 

discussion of options as part of a new approach to planning. 
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About the Coalition of Vancouver Neighbourhoods 
 
The Coalition of Vancouver Neighbourhoods comprises twenty-three community residents’ 
associations who share a common interest in collaborating with the City of Vancouver. 
 
Arbutus Ridge Community Association 
Cedar Cottage Area Neighbours 
Citygate Intertower Group 
Community Association of New Yaletown 
Crosstown Residents Association 
Downtown Eastside Neighbourhood Council 
Dunbar Residents Association 
False Creek Residents Association 
Grandview Woodland Area Council 
Kits Point Residents Association 
Marpole Residents Coalition 
Norquay Residents 

Oakridge Langara Area Residents 
Residents Association Mount Pleasant 
Riley Park/South Cambie Visions 
Shaughnessy Heights Property Owners 
Strathcona Residents Association 
Upper Kitsilano Residents Association 
Vancouver Heights Ad-Hoc Committee 
VGH Residents Association 
West End Neighbours 
West Kitsilano Residents Association 
West Point Grey Residents Association 

 
We encourage residents to join and become involved with their local associations, and we invite all 
such associations to join us in this Coalition. 
 
 
For further information: 
 
Jak King    
jakking@shaw.ca 
Phone: 604-253-6232 
 


